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        Welcome back school  nurses  and school  nurse  superv isors !  

 The 2015-16 school  year  has  begun!  We hope that the summer has  renewed your energ ies ,  rev ita l ized your 

spir i ts  and you are ready for  the exc it ing exper iences  that  school  nurs ing pract ice  has  in  s tore for  a l l  for  

you.  Thanks  in  advance for  tak ing care of  and advocat ing for  Connect icut ’s  chi ldren and youth.  
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                Professional Development Opportunities 
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The State of Connecticut Department of Education is committed to a policy of equal opportunity/affirmative action for all qualified persons and does not discriminate in 
any employment practice, education program, or educational activity on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, disabi lity, age, religion or any other basis prohibited 
by Connecticut state and/or federal nondiscrimination laws. Inquiries regarding the Department of Education’s nondiscrimination policies should be directed to the Af-
firmative Action Administrator, State of Connecticut Department of Education, 25 Industrial Park Road, Middletown, CT 06457-1543, 860-807-2071. 

Nondiscrimination Statement 

S T E P H A N I E  K N U T S O N  
E D U C A T I O N  C O N S U L T A N T  

Connecticut State Department of Education 

Bureau of Health/Nutrition, Family Services and 

Adult Education 

25 Industrial Park Road, Middletown, CT  06457 

Phone:  860-807-2108 

E-mail:  stephanie.knutson@ct.gov 
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